
Town of Wareham 
Board of Assessors 

 
 
 
 
MEETING DATE:  Friday – April 16, 2010 
  
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 1:00 P.M. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Jim Makrys, Steve Curry, and Maryann Morse. 

Also Present:  Richard Gonsalves, Director of Assessing and 
Assistant Director of Assessing Sheila Scaduto. 
 

1) MINUTES: Approval of minutes for regular and executive meetings on 
4/09/2010 as presented, all in favor.  Vote 3-0-0. 

   
2) REPORTS: Exemptions and abatements to be discussed in executive. 
 
3) SCHEDULE: An additional meeting has been scheduled for April 30th  
 
4) NEW BUSINESS: •Discussion on DOR’s audit review of the office and staff.  DOR 

will be issuing a report of their recommendations sometime in 
the near future. 
•DOR held a seminar in the Town Auditorium regarding 
FY2011 revaluation certification for Southeastern Mass towns.  
Approximately seventy people attended.  

 
4) EXECUTIVE SESSION: Vote to go into executive session to discuss abatements and 

exemptions. Roll call vote, Jim, Maryann, and Steve vote was 3-
0-0 at 1:35 p.m. 

 •Returned from executive session at 2:19 p.m. 
 
Next meeting, Friday, April 23rd, 2010 @ 1 p.m.  No other business.  Motion to adjourn, 
seconded and voted all in favor.  Vote 3-0-0.  Adjourned at 2:20 p.m.   
 
I certify that the minutes of this meeting are true and correct to the best of my recollection. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Steve Curry, Acting Clerk 
 


